
                  
        

                 
     

            
           

            
            

       

               
                    

  

              

Congress returns to Washington next week, and will start putting pen to paper on tax reform legislation – 
legislation that could include taxation of credit unions. 

We think this calls for a big response. That’s why we are holding a #DontTaxTuesday Social Media 
Campaign next Tuesday, September 10

th 
. 

On Tuesday, September 10
th

, Tweet your Representative or Senator with the hashtag 
#DontTaxMyCU or post a similar message on your lawmaker’s Facebook page. 

Engaging is easy—just visit www.DontTaxMyCreditUnion.org on Tuesday, September 10
th 

to post a 
Tweet or Facebook message to your legislators in a few short clicks. 

Remember to include #DontTaxMyCU in your posts. 

#DontTaxTuesday is a great opportunity to use social media to share with your elected representatives 
why you love your credit union so much – and why they should leave your credit union alone when writing 
tax reform. 

So join us next Tuesday as we tell Congress: “Don’t Tax My Credit Union!” 

http:www.DontTaxMyCreditUnion.org

